Alateen Coordinators Report September 12, 2015

| designed a State Fair Parental Permission Form that will be used by each Alateen member wishing to
work the Al-Anon/Alateen booth. This form must be signed and notarized. | forwarded the form to all
of the State Fair Committee Members for approval. After some very minor changes, | sent the form
along with a cover letter to each active Alateen group CMA to read and discuss with the group. One
Alateen volunteered.

| have worked on re-certifying 243 Alateen AMIAS’s in NYN. Currently we have 63 AMIAS’s who have
not replied. In late July | sent an email to each District Representative with a list of all AMIAS’s within
their district who have not replied. | am asking them to assist me with contacting the AMIAS’s and have
each individual complete the NYN AMIAS re-certification form. My goal is:

1. To confirm that they still wish to serve as an AMIAS
2. That we have the most updated demographic information for each AMIAS and that they still
reside in NYN.

| bought a copy of the list with me today, | ask for all DR’s to see me before leaving today. If the AMIAS’s
fails to comply | will make a recommendation that we inactivate them for failure to comply.

Out of the 180 who replied we have:
38 Group Sponsors
16 In Service Positions (Not Sponsors)
50Serving as an AMIAS Only
76 Inactivated at the request of the AMIAS

All Alateen Group have been updated.
2 Group inactivated - Jamestown & Cap City Alateen.
1 New group registered - Cohocton Alateen Group.

| have also been contacted by a member of an AA Coalition located in Auburn NY inquiring about
starting an Alateen Group on Friday Night. One of the members has a lounge that designed for AA
member to gather shoot pool, throw darts, dance and hang out with Alcohol on served on the premises.
He is designating Friday Night as High School night were teens can come and enjoy themselves in a
friendly, non-alcoholic environment. | will be speaking further with them in the near future. | do have
certified AMIAS’s willing to help.

Thank you to all the AMIAS’s who responded to the yearly AMIAS recertification and Alateen Group
Update.

Due to the many events taking place within the Syracuse AIS area the Alateen Guidelines Review
Committee with resume meeting after Labor Day.

Submitted by,

Walt S

NYN Alateen Coordinator



